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Please join Trustees Dan MacLean, Patrick Nunziata and Chris Tonks for a Joint Ward 
Forum to discuss return to school in September. Senior staff will be in attendance to 

answer your questions.

Information on the return to school in September including reports, plans, timeline, 
survey results, and Q&A can be found at https://www.tdsb.on.ca/returntoschool.

Registration is required. When registering you will be able to submit your questions in 
advance.  We will attempt to answer as many questions as possible on Monday.

Please click here to register for the meeting

The meeting will be hosted on the Webex video conferencing platform. Registrants 
will be sent a meeting invite with a link and call-in details for the session. If you are not 
familiar with Webex you can refer to this YouTube video https://youtube/fE5FnEUKtaE.

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/returntoschool
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfwNN4icDdNBpuCH_zKGn_si3KjKwfrxKkpAKqoIXMj2vcQvw/viewform
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fE5FnEUKtaE&amp;amp;feature=youtu.be

